
PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
PBL 

Last Friday we held our PBL assembly 

via Zoom. Whilst we would have 

loved to have the whole school in, as 

well as parents, I am very proud of the 

effort we went to, to recognise such 

special school contributions. 

Congratulations to all students who 

received awards as well as the 

students voted as their class SRC 

representatives who received their 

badges. I would also like to commend 

the school leaders on the way they 

ran the assembly and, I would also 

like to thank all the 

s t a f f  w h o 

contributed to this. 

Well done to all. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Zoofari 

I love learning about new school 

traditions and Zoofari is definitely one 

that is worth learning about. On 

Monday I had the privilege of 

attending 2H’s Zoofari experience and 

what can I say…WOW! The students 

were so knowledgeable and 

enthusiastic. The effort they went to 

with their dioramas, their costumes 

and the way they presented their 

information was outstanding. I can’t 

wait to visit the other Year 2 classes 

this week. Keep an eye out on 

Facebook for more photos.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Like us on our Facebook page ‘Mudgee Public School P&C’ and follow us                                                                          

for all the latest updates, events and excursion arrival times. 
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All visitors to the school MUST sign in the visitors book in the front office. Where students arrive late or need to 

depart early, again this is done through the front office. 

Have you contacted the school with your updated/changed details? It is important that the school is able to    

contact you in case of an emergency. 

If your child has a change of routine please send a note to the classroom teacher.                                             

Emergency calls to the office before 2.00pm please. 

  UNIFORM SHOP - Wednesday 2.30pm-3.30pm (Residence Building via Perry St) 

  BREAKFAST CLUB - Monday - Friday 8.45am-9.10am  

  SCHOOL BANKING - NO School Banking (until further notice) 

DIARY DATES 

Thursday 30 July: 

Wear Red for Ronald  

McDonald House  

(gold coin donation) 

Education Week: 3-7 August 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Principal Awards 
 

Austen Wright, Skye Nelson,   

Heleana Johnson, Jasper Dyke, Hope 
Gilmour, Talon McKay , Zoe  Hawkins, 

Henry Fowler,  Toby Pryor, Oscar Pryor, 
Grace Knowles  

 

Deputy Principal Awards 
 Kassi Curtis, Oscar Pryor, Henry Fowler, 

Grace Rayner, Lilah Rayner, Talon 
McKay, Audrey Boyce, Skye Nelson, 
Charlie McKenzie, Angus Murdoch-

Tilmouth  

mailto:mudgee-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


STUDENT OF THE WEEK 

KN Olivia Murray 

KC Frankie Walker 

KL Harper Kewin 

KW Bridie Sharp 

1R Grace Knowles 

1T Holley Purcell 

1S Evie King 

1C Aiden Leonard 

2H Tahlia King 

2S Declan Campbell 

2C Lyra Johnson Barnett 

2W Oscar Clay 

MW - 

JC Carlos Weaver 

3W Ziggy Gordon 

3T Maxx Ryan 

3B Riley Duff 

3L Jackson Makepeace 

4E Isabel Murnane 

4J Blake Brown 

4D Baylee Thornell 

5/6J Gus Gussen 

5/6B Charlie Gallen 

5/6M Deezel Wood 

5/6K Tobias Begg 

5/6C Nate Taylor 

5/6L Darcy Sunderland 

SM - 

TT Bowen Robertson 

GY Tyler Nixon–Shaw 

LA Ashton Allen 

Breakfast Club is open  

Monday - Friday. Students are invited 

to come down to the canteen area for 

toast and a drink from                

8.45am - 9.10am each day.  

Mudgee Public School would like to thank 

the following businesses who kindly support 

our Breakfast Club. A big thank you also to 

our wonderful staff & volunteers!  

LIBRARY NEWS 

Welcome back!  

Book Club - Issue 5 brochures 

were sent home last week. All 

online and cash orders must be 

completed by Monday August 

10th. Cash orders can be sent to 

me in the Library. No late orders 

can be accepted, sorry.  

PRC - Congratulations to the 

49 students who have finished 

their PRC! Your names are now 

proudly displayed on the PRC 

Tree in the Library. The chal-

lenge is ending on August 28th, 

so you still have a few weeks left 

to complete the challenge.  

Book Fair -  Due to Covid 19 

our annual Book Fair has been 

postponed until Term 4. More 

information will be sent home 

later in the term.  

Overdues - Please return all 

overdue books that you may 

have at home so that other stu-

dents can enjoy them too!  

Happy Reading.  

 

Mrs Siobhan Vitnell 

Teacher Librarian 

P&C Meeting 

A big thank you to all who attended 

last night’s P&C meeting via Zoom. It 

was a well-attended meeting which 

was very informative and productive. I 

really appreciated P&C members shar-

ing their values around education and 

MPS, as well as sharing exciting things 

in the community for me to do with 

my young family. One thing that is 

very clear is the passion that all the 

P&C members have for public educa-

tion. The next meeting will be on Mon-

day  September 7 at 7pm. Thanks 

again! 

Education Week 

Next week is Education Week and the 

theme is “Learning Together”. In the year 

that 2020 has been so far, this is very top-

ical. Whilst we can’t have parents in, we 

will be sharing a photo montage in video 

format with each year/stage group next 

week to share learning that has been 

happening. For ease of access, we will 

upload these videos onto a private 

YouTube link and share with each class. 

The private Youtube link is only accessible 

to those with the link and is not available 

for download. We look forward to sharing 

this with you all. Keep an eye out! 

The Department of Education has also 

released an Education Week promotional 

video. 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-

schools/education-week/about-education

-week 

As always, have a great week. 
 

Mr John Carters 

Principal  

Afternoon Pick-ups 

Just a reminder about afternoon 

pickups. If there isn’t a spot available, 

please don’t double park and wait. 

Please just make a lap and come back. 

The police are understanding of the 

fact that we have staggered pick up/

finish times, but they will be policing 

unsafe road behaviour. Thanks in ad-

vance for your help with this. 



 

 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
This year our school is participating in Jump Rope for Heart – a fantastic physical activity and 
fundraising program by the Heart Foundation that has been running for over 36 years. 
 
Since Jump Rope for Heart started in 1983, schools like yours have raised more than $104 
million for the Heart Foundation’s lifesaving work.  
 
Jump Rope for Heart is a great way for your child to keep fit and learn new skills, but it also 
helps raise funds for vital heart research and education programs. 
 
To make fundraising fun and easy, you can create your own secure webpage at 
jumprope.org.au 
 
Sign up to share your child’s progress and let the funds roll in. Your child can earn virtual 
badges along the way and your page will highlight the prizes up for grabs.   
 
Sign up here today: www.jumprope.org.au/parents   
 
Thank you for supporting the Jump Rope for Heart program! 
 
  
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs McRae 
Jump Rope for Heart Coordinator 
 

http://www.jumprope.org.au/parents


STUDENT ATTENDANCE 

The NSW Department of Education states: 

‘Regular attendance at school is essential 

for students to achieve quality life out-

comes. Parents of children from Kindergar-

ten to Year 12 must ensure their children 

attend school every day. On occasion, your 

child may need to be absent from school. 

Justified reasons for student absences may 

include: 

• being sick or having an infectious dis-

ease 

• having an unavoidable medical ap-

pointment 

• being required to attend a recognised 

religious holiday 

• exceptional or urgent family circum-

stances e.g. attending a funeral 

Parents must provide an explanation for 

absences to the school within 7 days from 

the first day of any period of absence. 

Where an explanation has not been re-

ceived within the 7-day timeframe, the 

school will record the absence as unjusti-

fied on the student’s record.’ 

*Please send in a note with your child when 

they return to school after any absence. 

Alternatively you can ring the school office 

and leave a message as to why your child 

has been away.  

Enrolment forms are available from the school office.  

Bookings are essential!  

Pick up your forms now and don’t miss out on your 
preferred spot. 

The 
Canteen  

is OPEN 


